
08 Oct 2020 

DSRB-081020: All Translated Documents No Longer Required To Be Submitted To DSRB 

With effect from 19 Oct 2020, all translated documents (such as posters, flyers, brochures, patient 

diaries/cards, questionnaires, assessments, etc.) will not need to be submitted to DSRB for 

acknowledgement.  

The study team may track the use of translated study documents using PCR Template 509-018 Study 

Documents Translated Tracking Log. 

https://mynhg.nhg.com.sg/DEPT/RQM/Shared%20Library/PCR%20SOP%20and%20Templates/509-018%20Study%20Doc%20Translation%20Tracking%20Log.docx
https://mynhg.nhg.com.sg/DEPT/RQM/Shared%20Library/PCR%20SOP%20and%20Templates/509-018%20Study%20Doc%20Translation%20Tracking%20Log.docx

